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There's a reason why the individuals we support are 110% in support of this.  DSPs 

need a living wage!  We perform challenging, difficult at times, rewarding work.  We 

want to continue to do this work.  Personally it brings my heart great joy! The 

incredible individuals we support need consistency and deserve our best selves.  

Think about what it would be worth to YOU, or a loved one, if our services were 

needed.  


